
 

 

 

 

 

 

“A garden's beauty never lies in one flower.” ― Matshona Dhliwayo. 

Dear Lower Primary Parents , 

Let's celebrate this year with addressing an issue of accepting 

differences.  

Parents are welcomed to join us on Saturday 27th April, 2024 

"Dales Hall " in "RCG" at 6:00 Pm. We would like to take this 

opportunity to share our kid's happiness and appreciate their 

spectacular performances in giving out our message that strength lies 

in differences, not in similarly . 

 *Students who are participating will come to the school playground 

(NRC) at 4:30 pm to be ready for the performance . 

 

Parents! Your attendance is so significant for your children . 

Looking forward to see you and enjoy the celebration together . 

 

Principal of Lower Primary College Director 

 

Mineé Zakhary       Hala Toma 


